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Dear Sir / Madam,

[ am writing today with regards to the planning application made by Mr C. Celecia for
the installation of a 80cm diameter satellite dish at roof level of the building at 81
Queen’s Gate, London SW7 SJU. It is my understanding that the planning application is
dated 17/12/1999 and that Mr C. Celecia is subletting one of the rooms of Flat 4 at the
same address.

I am the leasehold owner of the roof terrace at the above address as shown in the excerpt
of the Leaseholder Agreement attached. [ understand from the planning application sign
outside the building that Mr Celecia plans to install a satellite dish that would overhang
my roof terrace and my airspace.

[ would like to bring to your attention @:’t} the granting of such planning
permission on the basis that Mr Celecia.does ave any Deed of Easement and
therefore does not have any right to install a satellite dish over my roof terrace.

[ have enclosed copies of the letters sent to Mr Celecia and to the Landlord of the
building earlier today.

I would appreciate if you would kindly take this into consideration when making your

decision on the above application. If you require any additional information, please do
not hesitate to contact me at the above address or on the following telephone no.: 0171

425 2296.

Sincerely,

Alessandro.Rollo




